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From: 
Sent: 
To:
Subject:

From: Puco ContactOPSB
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:04 AM
To: Docketing, PUCO<PUCO.Docketing@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: public comment 21-1231

  
From: Susan Neer <sneer200@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 10:30 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(5)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Fountain Point Solar Project

Butler, Matthew
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 4:39 PM 
PUCO-Docketing
FW: public comment 21-1231

I have submitted a previous email in support of this project but have additional 
input.
The addition of this project in Logan County will make Logan County so much more 
attractive to large companies wanting their energy to come from renewable 
sources. This is the way of the future. We have to move in the direction of 
renewable energies as fossil fuels will eventually run out. This needs to be a 
decision based on common sense and what's best for this county rather than 
based on emotional inaccuracies of what ifs.
Thank you.

Hello.
This email is to address the Fountain Point Solar Project in Logan County Ohio 
Reference case number; 21-1231-EL-B&N.

This is to certify that the images 
appearing are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.
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Susan Neer
3743 Logan Rd
Bellefontaine, Oh 43311 
937-935-3492
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Sue Neer
Treasurer 
Logan County Democrats
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